
August 8th 

10:30 – 4:00

VFW Post 1264

4930 Grandview Ave N.W. 
Roanoke, VA 24012

VFW Post 1264 is proud to host a "Pack the Bus" event to collect school supplies for students in need right here in our community.

Every child deserves the tools to succeed, and with your help, we can ensure they start the school year ready to learn.

Here's how you can help: Bring new school supplies of all kinds! From notebooks and pens to backpacks and calculators, every donation 

makes a difference.

As a special thank you for your generosity, we'll be serving free hot dogs, and every donor will be entered into a drawing to win one of five 

$100 gift cards! 

Come on down, donate, and enjoy a bite to eat.

Look for the big yellow school bus – let's fill it up!

Can't make it to the event? You can also drop off donations at VFW Post 1264 during regular business hours from August 1st to August 7th.

Thank you for helping us support the future of our community!
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